
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date:  Immediately 

Last Time Buy Date:  Dec 31, 2015 

Last Eligible Ship Date:  March 1, 2016 

Discontinuation Details: Due to decline in market demand and to improve factory production efficiency, Panasonic 
will discontinue the EVQ-P8 Series tactile switches. 

Suggested Replacement:  None 

Affected Part Numbers:  See attached list 

Notes:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice for EVQ-P8 Series Light Touch Switches 
PDN.PG26.04.23.2015 04/23/15 



Part Number List Last time buy date

EVQP8003M December 31, 2015

EVQP8203M December 31, 2015

EVQP8403M December 31, 2015

EVQP8603M December 31, 2015

EVQP8H03B December 31, 2015

EVQP8K03Q December 31, 2015

EVQP8M03K December 31, 2015


